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Building  
a Legacy 

Our Phase II Building Program 
Highlights Include: 
¶ Addition of a permanent columbarium 

¶ Demolition of existing school cafeteria  

      building 

¶ Addition of a north entrance 

¶ Renovation and addition of public restrooms 

¶ Enclosure of narthex and colonnades  

¶ Complete renovation and construction of new 

kitchen 

¶ Renovation and seating expansion of Battin Hall 

¶ Additional parking! 

Join us for any ONE of the  

following presentations on Sundays 

at 9:15 a.m. (Sunday School hour) 

in Battin Hall.  

September 18 

September 25 

October 16  

October 23  
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Welcome back!  
Wednesday nights are back in full swing, 
6pm in the upstairs room. If you are a 
youth family, and haven't signed up to pro-
vide dinner one week, please ask me for the 
sign-up sheet. We will NOT meet on 
Wednesday, Sept. 14th, following the Rock 
The Universe weekend, but I will see you 
upstairs every other Wednesday this month!  

 
Sunday School -  is also delayed because we will be in Orlando on Sunday, Sept. 
11th. For middle and high school kids, Sunday School will begin on Sunday, Sept. 
18th. We will meet in the upstairs room at 9:15am each Sunday, and will cover 
the old testament and gospel lessons assigned for that week.  
 
Our youth group is going to take on a special carpentry project this Fall, and 
we will be making plans for it 
at our Wed. night meetings. 
Don't miss out!  
Judy 
248-6624 

 

 

After a quiet sum-

mer, the Food 

Bank has been dis-

covered by those 

who served the needy in Bay County. A few days 

ago we provided several boxes of food and sundries 

for Family Services, and by the time you read this 

the Salvation Army will have made another pick-

up. You are making a real difference in the lives of 

those in our community who are struggling to pro-

vide for themselves. Please continue to support the 

Food Bank with your gifts of nonperishable food 

items, and in particular canned meats, soups and 

stews, as well as toiletries and items you would an-

ticipate someone would want if trying to maintain a 

household on little or no money. Thanks so much 

for your help. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you so much for supporting my project, 
"Drain the Diocese." With the recent blood 
drive, we collected 10 units of blood! This 
was a very good way top kick off my "Drain 
the Diocese" campaign. If all the other 
churches show the support and enthusiasm 
that Holy Nativity did, the campaign will be 
a great success and the Diocese of the Cen-
tral Gulf Coast will have helped the lives of 
countless people.  
 
Thank you again for your support,  
 
Ben Churchill  
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Hello, everyone, and welcome to our fall 2011 session!  

 

Weekday Bible Study begins Tuesday morning, September 6, the day after Labor 

Day. Everyone is invited, including bring your friends, church membership is not required, all 

are welcome. We'll gather in my office in the Parish House/Office Building between 9:45 and 

10:00 a.m. and start at ten o'clock for a study lasting just over an hour each week. Our kickoff 

study will be First Thessalonians, the oldest New Testament document we have, written by 

Saint Paul 50 or 51 A.D. There's good rationale for choosing First Thessalonians: it's our Sun-

day Lectionary New Testament reading for several weeks this fall. It's always helpful to know 

the book from which Sunday lessons are read. For anyone who hasn't already registered with 

me, I would appreciate an email to twellerpc@gmail.com so I know how many folks to expect. 

Bring your Bible.  

 

Sunday School  begins our fall session on September 11, the Sunday after Labor Day. We 

meet for an hour each Sunday between services, 9:15 to 10:15 a.m. in the Mary Stuart Poole 

Library. "Liturgy and Lectionary" will be our theme. The church's supplementary Eucharistic 

Prayers are presented in Enriching Our Worship, and we have that new red booklet for perus-

ing. As always, our main interest will be a short Bible study most weeks, based on the Sunday 

Lectionary and using our new study Bibles. No registration needed, just come! 

 

There's an exciting season ahead: come!  

 

 

Holy Nativityõs Book Club meets every 4th Monday of the month at 6:30 pm in the Parish House.  

Everyone is invited to attend.  

 

Here are the books selected for the next few months: 

September - The Dirty Parts of the Bible by Torode  

October - Lost in Shangri -La by Zuckoff  

November - Glittering Images by Susan Howatch 

 

For questions please call Betty Grammer/763-5095 

mailto:twellerpc@gmail.com
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MEMORIES OF BLESSING OF THE PACKPACKS! 



Sept. Sunday School  9:15 Childrenôs Church  10:30 Godly Play 10:30 Nursery 10:15 

4    Sandy Ciccarelli 

265-9276 

11 Tom Hairston 

884-6319 

Beverly McDaniel  

265-8033 

  Nancy Reeder 

596-9538 

18 
 

Tom Hairston 

884-6319 

Beverly McDaniel  

265-8033 

ñFroggy Goes to Schoolò 

 

Judy Bennett 

215-1579 

Candace Leebrick 

522-9240 

The Circle of the Church 

Year  

 

Casey Cole 

215-3727 

Sharon Carroll 

784-6861 

Kaew Sumpton 

872-3782 

25  Tom Hairston 

884-6319 

Beverly McDaniel  

265-8033 

The Miracles of Jesus 

 

Judy Bennett 

215-1579 

Ashley Easton  

769-8533 

Creation 

 

Karen Shores 

867-1084 

Kathy Brust 

265-3172 

Pat Spangler 

215-5279 

Charades with Mr. Tom: Can You Identify these 

Bible Characters? 

Tom Hairston  784-6319 

Beverly McDaniel  265-8033 

Heroes in the Bible...and Heroes Today 

Judy Bennett  215-1579 

Trey Hutt  814-7934 

Jo Bruhn  819-6667 

 August was an eventful, and event-filled, month for our children.  They loved having the 
church service at Shell Island, and the baptisms added special meaning to the service.  The next 
Sunday, Fr. Steve offered the Blessing of the Backpacks.   Even though I under-estimated atten-
dance (Iôm sorry, Katy), the faux stained glass ornaments for the children to paint and attach to their 
blessed backpacks turned out beautifully.  Of course, Rally Day is always great fun for everyone, 
soéwhat can we do for September? 
 We will continue whole group Childrenôs Church during the 10:30 worship service for the first 
two Sundays, but then will meet by age groups with the younger children (3-5 years old) going into 
Godly Play.  Children younger than three enjoy being in the nursery with Megan or Molly Thompson 
and our wonderfully faithful nursery volunteers.  We will resume Sunday School on the 11

th
 at 9:15 in 

our specially decorated church room in the two-story building next to the library.  Come join us.  We 
even serve refreshments. 
       Beverly McDaniel 
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Childrenôs Ministry   September 2011 
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The Rite One Choir 
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sings once a month at the 8:00  

service.  

 

Rehearsals are held every Thursday 

from 5:30 ¦ 6:30 PM 

in the Choir Office 

 

All interested adults are welcome to 

join! Please consider sharing your 

musical gifts with us. Interested 

high school and college students 

are also welcome. 

Holy Nativity Church  

Chancel Choir  

 

 

 

 

 

All adults are welcome to join us. 

Weekly rehearsals are in the Church every 

Thursday evening 6:30 - 8:30 PM and  

Sunday mornings at 9:30 AM. 

 

The Chancel Choir sings every Sunday 

during the 10:30 worship service.  

 

Please consider sharing your musical gifts 

with us. Interested high school and college 

students are also welcome.  

)NKX /@SHUHSX $GTQBG $GHKCQDM½R $GNHQ 
 

All Children in grades 1¦8 are welcome! 

 

We rehearse every Wednesday, during the school year,  

starting after Labor Day in the Choir Office from 4:00 ð 5:00 PM  

 

Come and lift your voices in song and praise.  

&MQHBG XNTQ BGHKC½R KHED LTRHB@KKX @MC ROHQHST@KKX{ 

 

For further information:   Marqua Brunette, Director ¦ 747 -4000  


